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	Shout Out Quote: Dear Kaye, 
     Congratulations on your “Shout Out” recognition for the values of Continuous Improvement and Accountability. Sherry Kane wrote, “Kaye rose to the challenge of hosting our annual Open House while staying within safety guidelines recommended by our COVID team, and she did a fantastic job! The entire function had to be reworked, and she proved that she could think 'outside the box' and put her plan into action by coordinating every facet of the event. Kaye's attention to detail left no questions unanswered for volunteers, and her approach to this challenge created a custom experience that I am sure will become a model for continuously improving all future public events. It is obvious that Kaye put customer experience as her top priority in the planning stages, which resulted in our open house attendees feeling welcomed and engaged with our campus community during their visit. Kaye embodies the true spirit of Southwest Tech and I am thankful she is on our team!”  
     Thank you for exhibiting the College Values and for all you do to make the College a better place.  Your willingness to engage in continuous improvement is invaluable!



